
 

 Freightways Group Limited | Freightways House, 32 Botha Road, Penrose, Auckland, New Zealand | DX BOX CX10120, Auckland 1061, New Zealand | P (64) 09 571 9670 

 

NZX/ASX Announcement 
 
13 January 2025 
 
Release Date for Half Year Results  
 
Freightways Group Limited (NZX/ASX:FRW) advises that it intends to release its results for the 
half year ended 31 December 2024 at 10.00am NZST / 8.00am AEST on Monday, 17 February 
2025. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
  
Nicola Silke 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Freightways Group Limited  
Ph: +64 9 571 9670 
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